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If this age group of people is going to be treated as adults, then they should have the 

same privileges as adults.  They are allowed to vote, enter into contracts, join the 

military and die for our country, and get married.  But you are saying that they aren't 

responsible enough to own a semi-automatic firearm?  This seems like a ploy to 

appease anti-gun radicals.  Put this to the vote then.  This should not be decided by a 

select few.  Furthermore, our family has 4 kids under the age of 21.  All of them have 

been raised with firearms, and their responsible use.  Additionally, a semi-automatic 

firearm is the most common one that most people own and are trained on.  Taking 

this right away puts young people who look to defend themselves and others at 

greater risk by loosing this right.  Lastly, if passed, this is going to be a giant waste of 

money by the state and many citizens who will fight this and will have to then finance 

it through a long run through the courts.  It would appear that politicians today are 

more about social signaling and pandering to a radical base vs. really caring about 

people's safety.  More sad stuff in Oregon, and disappointing. 


